
 

March 22, 2023 

 

Nippon Shinyaku Provides Support for the Earthquake in Turkey and Syria 

 

We extend our deepest sympathy to all the people affected by the recent earthquake in the 

Republic of Turkey and the Syrian Arab Republic. 

 

Kyoto, Japan, March 22, 2023 – Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd. (Nippon Shinyaku; Headquarters, 

Kyoto; President, Toru Nakai) announced that it has decided to donate 10 million yen through 

the Japanese Red Cross Society for the purpose of supporting people in the Republic of Turkey 

and the Syrian Arab Republic. We will also donate analgesics through the Embassy of Turkey. 

 

We sincerely hope that people affected by the earthquake in the Republic of Turkey and the 

Syrian Arab Republic will lead a peaceful life as soon as possible. 
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